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Column was spot-on, says reader

	

OUR READERS WRITE

I would like to compliment Sheralyn Roman on her article in the July 20, 2023 edition. Her ?Boiling Frogs? was spot on and should

be posted on Facebook for even wider coverage. My sincere compliments for saying something of what needs to be said with such

finesseand a bit of humour.

Marion Cole Caledon
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